Dear
Realschule Vogelsang

On 3 March 2023, you donated 855€ to Ahbap to
support the earthquake victims who are suffering
deeply in the region.

Due to the earthquake that occurred in
Kahramanmaras which affected our provinces including
Kilis, Diyarbakir, Adana, Osmaniye, Gaziantep,Sanliurfa,

Adiyaman, Malatya, Hatay all of our volunteers are
continue to actively working in the field to heal
the wounds and ease the struggle as much as we can.

We promise not to betray your trust in us.
We guarantee to assuring that the valuable funding
we collect is used efficiently to relevant places.

We are grateful for your support.
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